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HELLO!

Welcome to your 
September edition of 
The Priory Newsletter!

We are now officially 
in the first month of 
Autumn, so let’s take 

a look back on the last 
month !
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Lets take 
a look at 
some of the 
things we 
got up to in 
August...

AUGUST
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We enjoyed some days out!
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We enjoyed some flower arranging!
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We did some planting!
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We enjoyed some singing!



SUM
MER

FETE
STALLS : Cake Makers. Candles and Melts. 

Card Makers. Knitting. Personalized 
gifts. Jewellery. Soaps. Sweets. Books. 

ACTIVITIES: Alpacas. Dogs from Hilbrae. 
GAMES: Bric-a-brac. Hook A Duck. Guess 

the name of the teddy bear. Guess how many 
sweets are in the jar. RAFFLES. 

26TH AUGUST
26TH AUGUST



RECAP!
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We had our Summer Fate !
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We had our Summer Fate !



See See you next you next month!month!


